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April 23, 2021

To whom it may concern:

Malik Morris was an art student of mine while he attended Nicolet High School; he graduated in 2014. He took many
art courses and developed a portfolio for AP his senior year focusing on finding his inner self. During his time at
Nicolet Malik was not only a very capable student, but was also consistently willing to help with any task asked of
him related to the field or not. For example, he helped organize and prepare a 200+ slideshow for our school open
house in which we showcase the department's accomplishments to the larger school community. This slideshow was
professionally done and is still used today.

Since graduating from Nicolet, Malik earned a degree in Motion Illustration and Digital Media Production from
Milwaukee Institute of Design. While he was earning his degree at MIAD he was also active in the US Army Reserve
and held a job at Men’s Warehouse. I mention this because Malik was already quite busy with three obligations and
still volunteered to help catalogue a rather extensive permanent student collection we have here at Nicolet. The work
was thorough and really helped set his alma mater up for future success.

It is with my highest recommendation that I write this letter on Malik’s behalf. I have no doubt that he will continue
to develop and exceed all of your expectations.

Sincerely,

Becky Schmidt

Art Teacher
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